LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING
-
  


22 SEPTEMBER 2016

QUESTION WITH NOTICE 

A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by members of the public of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any Committee.

Questioner:
Mr Jeremy Zeid
Asked of:
Councillor Sachin Shah (Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Strategy, Partnerships and Devolution)
	Question 1:

“Now that Harrow has been named as being the 4th worst in the country for Female Genital Mutilation, what are the Council in partnership with various agencies, doing to tackle this issue?”



